
        Fairview 
          Pharmacy Services, LLC 

711 Kasota Avenue SE 
          Minneapolis, MN  55414 
           
 

September 2, 2022 
 
 
New Hampshire Office of Professional Licensure & Certification 
Board of Pharmacy 
7 Eagle Square 
Concord, NH 03301 
CustomerSupport@oplc.nh.gov 
 
Re: Notification of Consent Order Signed by Fairview Specialty Services Pharmacy (Lic # NR0651) 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is in follow up to correspondence sent to your office on June 15, 2022 reporting that Fairview 
Pharmacy Services, LLC signed a Consent Order with the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional 
Regulation.  The Consent Order settles a complaint regarding disciplinary actions imposed by other state 
Pharmacy Boards (Alabama, Louisiana, Maine, and Colorado) resulting from Fairview Specialty Services 
Pharmacy failing to provide timely notifications of a change in Pharmacist-In-Charge, and in Louisiana, 
operating without a Louisiana-licensed Pharmacist-In-Charge.   
 
On September 1, 2022, Fairview Pharmacy Services received the fully executed Consent Order signed by 
the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation on August 26, 2022.  Enclosed please find 
a copy of the fully executed Consent Order. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at dept-fps-licensing@fairview.org. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Shawna Audette | Compliance & Licensing Program Manager 
 
Fairview Pharmacy Services, LLC  
M Health Fairview 
711 Kasota Ave SE | Minneapolis, MN 55414 
shawna.audette@fairview.org  | mhealthfairview.org 
612-617-3513 
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